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Thursday 7th April 2022 
 
 

 
WILLOW CLASS STAFFING NEWS 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
You will be pleased to hear that our recruitment process has been successful! 
 
We would like to welcome Miss Sarah Stewart-Watson to the team at 
Broadhempston.  
Sarah has been working in two of our Trust Schools, Tedburn St Mary 
and Stoke Gabriel during the last two terms; so she arrives with a good 
knowledge of the ways of our Trust and curriculum planning. 
She brings with her oodles of enthusiasm and ideas to continue to 
support our school to develop. 
 
Sarah will work closely with Jenny Potter and Gaby to ensure the 
smoothest of transitions for the children who she met yesterday when 
visiting to have a handover day with Hannah Nicolson. 
 
She will be teaching Willow Class following the same pattern as Miss Nicolson and will then 
stay with us to fulfill Miss Garners intervention roles on four afternoons. 
 
We offer her a warm welcome and hope you will too. 
 
Kind regards 
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